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	Recipient UN Organization:  
	UNDP
	Priority Area: 
	Elections

Sub-area: Technical advice/assistance on elections 

	Project Number: 
	UNPFN/2007-04-a/02 (UNPFN/B-1)

	Title:
	Electoral Observation Resource Centre

	Funds Committed: 
	USD 195,218
	% of approved
	100%

	Funds Disbursed:
	USD 39,051
	% of approved
	20%

	Forecast final date: 
	10 May 2008
	Delay (months)
	Non foreseen


	Objectives
	Achievements / Results
	% of planned

	The public confidence in the electoral process will be strengthened by a broad, coordinated deployment of domestic and international observers during the forthcoming election. As a result, the legitimacy of the elected Constituent Assembly will be enhanced.
	During the 4 weeks the Electoral Observation Resource Centre was operational coordination and information meetings were held for international and domestic observers groups. 
	25%


	Qualitative achievements against objectives and results 

	The “Electoral Observation Resource Centre” was at all effects operational for a period of approximately 4 weeks. The premises for the Centre (identified with the Election Commission) were refurbished; made MOSS-compliant; equipped with basic furniture and appliances; with office and communication equipment; and UNDP assigned a project vehicle for the use of the Centre. 

The necessary international and local personnel were recruited, including: an international advisor, two national project assistants, two national administrative clerks, one interpreter, one driver and one cleaner. Security services were arranged with the Police Forces of Nepal.

In its few weeks of operation, the services, the informative events and technical materials developed by the Centre were highly appreciated by the international donor community, the diplomatic missions, the international and domestic observers groups, who always turned out in high numbers to the various coordination and information-sharing meetings that followed. 

Just one day after the official cancellation of the November 2007 CA election, we received a letter by the Election Commission formally requesting UNDP to close the Centre and immediately terminate all activities. The EORC was formally closed on 31 October 2007, date by which also all contracts of the international and national staff were terminated. 
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